
Annual Meeting Notice 2020 

Notice	
 

Ruby	Ranch	Water	Supply	Corporation	will	hold	its	annual	meeting	

at	7:00	pm	Tuesday	April	14,	2020	at	the	Ruby	Ranch	Lodge,	292	

West	Bartlett	Drive.		The	board	of	directors	and	PGMS,	the	operator	

of	our	water	system,	will	be	present	to	discuss	the	status	of	our	

water	system;	also	planned	is	the	election	of	four	(4)	board	

members.		For	anyone	interested	in	being	a	director	please	click	on	

“Election	Procedures”	at	rubyranchwater.com	for	the	director	

candidate	application	form	and	information	on	how	to	run	for	a	

board	position.		Please	note	the	deadline	to	file	an	application	is	

February	29,	2020.	

	

The	Ruby	Ranch	Water	Supply	Corporation	is	separate	from	the	

Ruby	Ranch	Homeowners	Association	and	is	run	by	a	separate	

Board	of	Directors.	
 


